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CALLED TO SERVE 
 

NEWS FROM TANZANIA 

2017 

 

Live a Life Worthy  
Colossians 1:10 

 

“. . . live a life worthy of the 

Lord and please Him in every 

way.”  

Ministry happens every day for  

Called to Serve.  
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Ngarananyuki TAG 

My memory forgets how rocky these roads are.   The mileage recorded was 69 

kilometers.  The destination - the end of the world. Time to drive there – three 

hours and fifteen minutes. Once there – a roofless church and 75 members.  

The end result – a memorable delightful worship experience on April 9.   

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kwanikoli EAGT 

Driving on a Monday through heavy rainfall and flooded roads, I 

picked up Samuel and he rode with me to USA River.   The end of 

that trip was a preaching invitation at Kwanikoli.  An Easter 

weekend with an Easter seminar and Easter Sunday at Poli.  April, 

2017 will long be remembered as Jesus Glorification month. 

Two calls for Called to Serve 

Timotheo Lekoja called from Ketumbeine to preach again in Ketumbeine 

to the Maasai.  Victor, one of my Berea Bible College students wants 

Called to Serve to come the Maila Sita outside of Moshi.   

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rain.  Rain.  Rain. 

We prayed for it, because it has 

been so dry.  Now rapid 

overflowing streams, and 

slippery mud cause us to 

control our fearful complaints 

and say “Praise God for the 

rain.  Just keep us safe.“ 

Ally Has a New Leg 

 Again thank you Muddy Creek Baptist 

Church in Middle District Baptist Association.  

Ally, a fifteen year old bicycle accident victim 

says, “thank you” as he showed Called to 

Serve his new leg.  We now are in the process 

of getting him some skill training, so he can 

work.   

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                      

 

 

 

WWW.CALLED–TO–SERVE.NET 

 

Meet Elton 

Elton Milton was born on November 21, 2016.  Now five months Elton 

stands on Elton.   

Your financial help would be  

greatly appreciated. 

 

Meet Dorcas 

  

Called to Serve led an Easter 

Seminar at Poli African Mission 

Friday, April 14 – Monday, April 

17.  The pastor introduced me to 

Dorcas, “Here is my nephew.”  

She is beautiful. 

 

http://www.called/

